




For You. With You. 
A Capital Campaign Update

We would like to thank and recognize the 
new individuals and businesses who have 
joined our donors in making commitments 
to the ‘For You. With You.’ Capital campaign.

 » The Slama Family
 » Irene Copeland
 » The John R. & Catherine C. Orton 

Fund at the Community Foundation of 
South Central Wisconsin

 » Diana Madero
 » Albert Winter Family
 » Mauston Lions Club
 » William & Joelle Curran
 » Gerald & Marjo Staehling
 » Jeff & Melanie Gray
 » Kathy Turner
 » Joseph Witmer
 » Ray & Wally Feldman
 » Thompson Family Foundation
 » Dara & Chad Bartels
 » Kathy & Jeff Behnke
 » Susan Chase
 » Nikki Levenhagen
 » Colleen Quinn
 » Pattie Taulbee
 » Nikki Turner
 » Mariah Cross
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Mile Bluff Medical Center

Construction Budget
17 million

If you’ve driven by the Gateway Center lately, you would hardly know 
that it was once a Shopko building. As evident by the new signage and 
finished exteriors, you can tell that Gateway is nearing completion. 
Internally, finishing touches are being installed in all of the patient 
care areas.  Some flooring still needs to be completed, and a few HVAC 
adjustments must be made before Gateway can undergo an occupancy 
inspection. Once Mile Bluff receives the green light, the building will 
undergo a thorough deep clean, and departments will begin moving to 
the new space in phases..  Be on the lookout for information regarding 
the community open house that will be held before the building opens for 
care.
Once the departments, and patients, are settled in at the Gateway Center, 
the next phase of this expansion project will begin in the Emergency 
Department (ED).  At this time, Mile Bluff’s administrative team is 
working with the project architects to review and revise the ED plans.  
One of the biggest challenges is planning how to provide emergency care 
while in a construction zone. 
To support this project, Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation has been 
leading a capital fundraising campaign - For You. With You. - with the 
goal of raising 5 million to offset construction costs.  In 2024, donors 
were very generous and the year ended with 2.49 million being given 
toward this initiative.  
Fundraising efforts will continue as construction moves into the next 
phase.  To learn more about the campaign or to make a gift, please 
contact Katie Nuttall at knuttall@milebluff.com or 608-847-2735.






